
February 20, 2024Planning Commission Minutes

2024-0109 Request for recommendation of a Planning Commission representative to the 
Zoning Board of Appeals for a one-year term to expire March 31, 2025

(Roediger memo dated 2-14-24 had been placed on file and by reference 

became a part of the record hereof.)

Ms. Neubauer noted that Chairperson Brnabic has been sitting as the Planning 

Commission representative to the Zoning Board of Appeals and is willing to 

continue to serve.  She moved the motion to recommend to City Council that 

Chairperson Brnabic serve as representative to the Zoning Board of Appeals for 

the coming year.  The motion was seconded by Mr. Dettloff.

After calling for a voice vote, Chairperson Brnabic announced that the motion 

passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Neubauer, seconded by Dettloff, that this matter be 

Approved. The motion carried by the following vote:

Aye Brnabic, Denstaedt, Dettloff, Gallina, Neubauer, Struzik, Weaver and 

Hetrick

8 - 

Excused Hooper1 - 

Resolved, the Rochester Hills Planning Commission hereby recommends to City Council 

that Deborah Brnabic shall serve as its representative on the Zoning Board of Appeals for a 

one-year term to expire March 31, 2025.
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